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The issue of a long-term plan tu. ‘nterim storage of low level radioactive waste is
being addressed. A special task force evaluaied the available oa site storage optiens and
will be formally presenting their recommendations to management ip the necar future. In
addition, New Hampshir> Yankee has teken steps to minimize gencraticn of low level
radioactive waste during plant operations and will continue (o refine (his program in 1991,
Also, we will continue to work cooperatively with the State of New Hampshire and suppor!
their effort to obtain long term access to permanent disposal facilities for low level waste
from Seabrook Station.

Although we are pleased with the accomplishments of a successful Power Ascension
Test Program, and plant Operations to date, we recognize the challenges ahead in performing
our first refueling outage and the challenges of normal plant operations. Qur goal is to
achieve the same levels of success in these new chalienges as we achieved in the past. We
recognize tnat this will require continued management involvement and continued affort by
everyone. We are confident that the New Hampshire Yankee organization is up to the
challenge.

Should you desire additional information regarding NHY's actions in resj.onse to the
SALP report, please contact Mr. James M. Peschel, Regulatory Compliance Manager, at
(603) 474-9521, extension 3772.

Very truly ycurs,

/ .
b e y dvm
Ted C. Feigenbaum
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Mr. Gordon E, Edison, Sr. Project Manager
Project Directorate 1-3

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Reactor Projects

Washington, DC 203555

Mr. Noel F, Dudley

NRC Senior Resident Inspector
P.O. Box 1149

Seabrook, NH (3874



